
Implantology in 
the team

Dear colleagues and friends,

At the very beginning of oral implantology at the end of 
the sixties and beginning of the seventies of the past cen-
tury, it was already clear that implantology is a team effort, 
and this is just as relevant today.

The challenges of the early days are certainly very differ-
ent from those of the present time, and the associated 
tasks for the team are just as varied. Whereas in the past 
the focus was on insecurities regarding a successful im-
plantation, today completely different requirements such 
as technical conditions, patient expectations or the digital 
work� ow are coming to the fore.

Therefore, I am pleased to invite the international implan-
tological community on behalf of the DGZI to this year’s 
52nd Annual Congress in Hamburg on 6 and 7 October.

The event will take place this time under the motto “Implan-
tology in the team”, the focus will be on the dentist, his 
practice team, and the dental technician. The congress 
offers a unique international platform for the exchange of 
expertise, experience, and best practices. Traditionally, at 
the beginning of the congress we will look into the future 
and offer our young DGZI friends a podium. Regarding 
the scienti� c programme, we have also succeeded not 
only in attracting renowned speakers, but also in setting 
up a programme that covers the entire range of facets of 
dental implantology. Naturally, the popular “Table Clinics” 
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will not be missing either, a format with a unique possibil-
ity of directly imparting expert information in small groups 
and direct implementation of what has been learnt.

Especially in recent years, the annual congress of the 
DGZI has been established as an important, international 
scienti� c and practice-relevant event.

In addition to the scienti� c programme, the host city of 
Hamburg offers a rich culture, a picturesque landscape 
and excellent gastronomy. Take the opportunity to net-
work and explore this impressive city!

We are looking forward to meeting you again and to a 
vivid collegial interchange.

Yours, 

Dr Rolf Vollmer

First Vice President and Treasurer of DGZI
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